
 
CLUB RUN TO OAKVILLE FIRE DISPLAY DAY SUNDAY 15th APRIL 2018 

 

 
 
• Report by Heather Dunlop; photos by Sue Firth 
 
The day started out bright and sunny however extremely windy and to some extent this 
impacted on the location of the event as it was quite exposed.  Car enthusiasts being 
"tough" turned up in great numbers with a great variety of cars on display although the dust 
being blown around did impact on the presentation of the cars. 
  
The Rural Fire Service members are great hosts and everyone was catered for including 
children with rides and a jumping castle that unfortunately had to be dismantled because of 
the wind.  
 
Our numbers were down with three Morries representing the Club.  Kevin and Sue and Bob 
and Val in their eyecatching utes and Yvan with his spectacular yellow four door.  Each of 
these cars created a great deal of interest and the usual comments of "I had a Morrie as my 
first car, or I learnt to drive on one of those" could be heard.  
 
Heather and Merv came in "one" of their daily drives, and later in the day, new members 
Steve and Denise Borg arrived with their grandson Jack in their daily drive.  
 
An interesting day and hopefully a successful fund raiser for the Rural firies.  Worth keeping 
this event on our calendar in the future.  
 
Next event is Sunday 27th May at Sydney Model Park.  Check events section for full times 
etc. for this event. 
 


